
 

 

 

29 April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

 

Transport to Football and Rugby Training Sessions 

 

A reminder to all families that transport to training sessions for Year 7 – 12 Football and Rugby 
players is provided ‘one-way’ from the College to Villanova Park straight after school. Football 
training takes place on Monday and Wednesday afternoon with Rugby training on Tuesday and 
Thursday afternoon. Buses depart from Sixth Avenue promptly from 3:05pm. A Villanova 
College staff member/coach supervises all buses. 

 

A reminder to all parents that their son/s are to be collected promptly from Villa Park between 
5:00 - 5:15pm. A staff member will remain on site at Villa Park until all students are collected, 
however it is hoped that we do not need to ask our staff to remain past 5:15 - 5:30pm at the 
very latest. 

 

We appreciate your consideration and assistance in collecting your son/s at Villanova Park by 
no later than 5.30pm.   

 

Your sincerely 

 

 

 
Mr Paul Begg 
Principal 
 

 


